
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN

AMENDED NOTICE REGARDING ECF AVAILABILITY ON 
DECEMBER 13, 2013

The electrical work scheduled for Friday, December 13, 2013 from 4:30 a.m.
to 7:00 a.m. at the court facility has been cancelled.  The United States Bankruptcy
Court’s Electronic Case Files (ECF) system will be available during this time.

Dated:   December 12, 2013 Katherine B. Gullo
Clerk of Court


